COMMUNICATION - C4

ITEM1

Special Committee of the Whole
July 8, 2020

From: Coles, Todd <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 1:50 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: FW: [External] A Application 19T-19V0007, 20 Lloyd Street, Woodbridge, Ontarion

@vaughan.ca> On Behalf Of Bevilacqua, Maurizio
Sent: June 15, 2020 1:49 PM
To: 'MAURIZIO BEVILACQUA' <mbevilacqua@rogers.com>

Cc: Tullo, Julia <Julia.Tullo@vaughan.ca>; Coles, Todd <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>
Subject: FW: [External] A Application 19T-19V0007, 20 Lloyd Street, Woodbridge, Ontarion

For your information.

Froms Paola Apolinaro -

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 1:46 PM
To: Council@vaughan.ca

Cc: Mark Pulciani <keepvaughangreen@gmail.com>; Bob Moroz <bobm@rfidcanada.com>; Richard
Lorello <rlorello@rogers.com>; Daniela Villani ||| GGG L2ura Federico

>
Subject: [External] A Application 19T-19V0007, 20 Lloyd Street, Woodbridge, Ontarion

Honorable Mayor and Members of Council:

We would like to formally express our concern over the potential that the Ontario government may
be approached to issue a Ministerial Zoning Order (MZO) over the Board of Trade Course
Development without notice or hearings by-passing the normal planning process.

We understand that this cannot happen without Council approval.

As this is a blatant injustice, we feel that it should not be allowed. We as resident taxpayers request
that the Vaughan Council, as representatives of our community, support the community fully by not
allowing this to happen.

An MZO is not acceptable and it is undemocratic.

We request that the Vaughan Council reject any request of support by the applicants(s) for a
Ministerial Zoning Order or proposed Ministerial Zoning Order that may be forthcoming on the
Board of Trade lands.

We also recommend, in addition to the above, that the Vaughan Council support the
implementation of an Interim Control Bylaw to facilitate the completion of pertinent studies so that
an informed decision can be made with respect to the proposed amendment to the official plan and
the proposed development application.

Sincerely

Joe Apollinaro and Paola (Apollinaro) Crocetti






